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Brown Transportation Solutions, Inc


                                                                                            P.O. Box 1246

                                                                                                                Van Alstyne, Texas 75495



Dear Valued Customer,


Due to the increasing fuel costs BTS, Inc has no choice but to adjust the fuel surcharge on the current rates. The way that this charge will be calculated is by using the US Department of Energy: 

	http://www.eia.doe.gov/



BTS will charge the surcharge rate that is published, at the above, for the month prior that it is published. This will allow you to pass this expense through to the Customer with plenty of notice.

If you have any questions please contact your BTS Representative or Sales at 888-512-7696 or 903-482-9456. 

Thanks from Brown Transportation Solutions, Inc

“Solutions for your Transportation needs”
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